LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN DEARBORN BOARD
AND
ASSOCIATION OF DEARBORN SCHOOLS ADMINISTRATORS’

Boundary Line Exemption
2024-2025

EMPLOYEE SCHOOL OF CHOICE

All unit members who are Dearborn residents are eligible to apply for a “Boundary Line Exemption” to allow their
children or grandchildren to attend the school closest to the school at which they work of their choice.
All unit members that are not Dearborn residents are eligible to apply for “Non-Resident School of Choice” to allow their
children or grandchildren to attend Dearborn Schools. They will be offered a choice based on school populations and the
building closest to the school where they work.
Student Placement: Final approval of student school placement is determined by the Director of Student Services, based
on factors including, but not limited to, projected student enroliment. The Director of Student Services’s determination
of available space if final.

[T] “Non-Resident School of Choice” is the equivalent of granting approval to District-of-Choice since Dearborn

Public Schools is a closed boundary district.

The remaining evaluation language will be included in future bargaining agreements.

For the Board of the School District of For the Dearborn Schools Administrator’s
the City of Dearborn Association

Glenn M. Maleyko, Ph.D. Joshua Tynan, 'd

Superintendent of Schools ADSA President
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